Parry, Jane

From: Planning Admin

Sent: 14 June 2019 09:15

To: Planning Admin

Subject: New comments for application R/2019/0331/SCP

New comments have been received for application R/2019/0331/SCP at site address: LAND AT SOUTH BANK SOUTH
BANK WHARF SOUTH BANK

from Engineers (Local Lead Flood Authority) michael.kay@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk

Address:
Comment type:
Comment

Comments:
The LLFA have reviewed the information and would offer the following comments;

An application should be supported by a site specific Flood Risk Assessment and Drainage Strategy.

The supporting information should demonstrate compliance with R&C Local Plan Policy SD7 (Flood and Water
Management.)

Case Officer:
Mr D Pedlow



